
 

September 14th, 2013 
University System of Georgia Faculty Council  
 
Issue of summer enrollment 
 
1. Resolution:  
 

The USGFC asks the system office to encourage individual campuses to 

research the issue of declining summer enrolment and propose 

solutions with the goal of increasing RPGs, overall summer revenue, and 

facility utilization by improving access to part-time summer enrollments. 

We feel strongly that this aligns with CCG. Proposed solutions might 

include experimenting with fee structures, financial aid and academic 

advising, and strategic course scheduling. 

 


